

STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK © COLLEGE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE AND FORESTRY © SYRACUSE, NEW YORK 13210-2778 © (315) 470-6644

DIRECTORS

May 7, 1993

EDDIE ALBERT Actor

PETER A. A. BERLE National Audubon Society

Mrs. Kathleen Goddard Jones 2860 Halcyon Road Arroyo Grande, California 93420

WILLIAM G. CONWAY New York Zoological Society

Dear Mrs. Jones:

HUME CRONYN Actor

HENRY L. DIAMOND Attorney

NATHAN B. GOLUB National Park Service, Retired

JAY D. HAIR National Wildlife Federation

> MICHAEL McCLOSKEY -Sierra Club

DANIEL PATRICK MOYNIHAN United States Senator

RICHARD H. POUGH Conservationist

ROBERT REDFORD Actor/Director

JOHN C. SAWHILL The Nature Conservancy

EZRA STONE David Library of the American Revolution

DOUGLAS P. WHEELER The Resources Agency of California On behalf of the Board of Directors and the State University of New York College of Environmental Science and Forestry, I have the privilege of informing you that you have been selected a recipient of a 1993 Sol Feinstone Environmental Award for your outstanding volunteer efforts.

Since you may not have known you were nominated, a leaflet is enclosed describing the awards with sketches of last year's recipients.

Soon, we will be planning a presentation ceremony for you, which we hope to make as pleasant and enjoyable as possible for you, your colleagues and friends. This could be an informal reception in your home area, or it could be done at another assembly, such as an annual meeting, or a regular meeting of one of your associations or groups. We are fairly flexible as to dates as long as they are established far enough in advance to get on our calendars.

We will need a portrait or informal photograph of you, similar to those in the leaflet, for publicity announcements that we will make. If you can mail this by May 26, it will meet our current deadlines.

For your information, following is a list of persons who endorsed your nomination:

Nominated by:

Jack Beigle Ben Horner

Endorsed by:

N. J. Carlile Al Spierling Mrs. Kathleen Goddard Jones May 7, 1993 Page 2

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to write or call collect (315-470-6644), and we will continue to be in touch as plans develop. Your environmental contributions have been notable, and all of us connected with the awards program congratulate you for your accomplishments. I am certainly looking forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Rod Cochran
For the Feinstone Committee

RC:kc Enclosure cc: Jack Beigle ✓